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9th June 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
FORTHCOMING EVENTS IN YEAR 5 
 
This half term will be a very busy one for Year 5, and I wanted to let you know what events we have planned in 
the coming weeks.   
 
12th June Bikeability Level 1 training 
15th June Poetry workshop with the Poet Laureate 
16th June Athletics field events at Edmonscote (parents of relevant children will be contacted) 
18th June Athletics track events at Edmonscote (parents of relevant children will be contacted) 
29th June Cricket Festival at the Kenilworth Wardens Cricket Club 
30th June E-Safety day 
3rd July  London trip 
9th July  Alnatt Centre Residential parents’ information meeting 
13th July Kenilworth School to watch their production of ‘Grease’ 
 
We will be sending home separate letters with the details of the forthcoming trips and sports events, so please 
look out for these.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs H Benarous 
Assistant Head 


